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April 2015 Board Report: 
 

The students who are all caught up on their work were treated to some fun things in 
our gym today 4-6-15 

 

 
Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Apr 6 

Having fun with the 7th graders at the "Gear Up" kick-off event at LBMS.  

 

 

Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Apr 3 

7th grade students going to RCC to learn about careers in science, and experience 

hand of college experiments  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Scott Polen, Principal Sarah McNamara, Dean of Students /Athletics Director Brenda Encinas, Office Manager 
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Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Apr 2 

Did you know that LBMS has a disc golf course? Thanks Heather Bemis for your hard 

work!  
 

 

Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Apr 1 

LBMS Students are getting the community gardens in shape for this year  

 

 

Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Mar 31 

Thank you, Tracy Savage for your donation of jerky. The 8th grade Moving Up field trip 

and dance committees will put it to good use for raising money for the end of the year 

activities.  

 

Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Mar 21 

8th grade Moving Up field trip! Splash June 1st 2015! Lively Swim center, Springfield 
Oregon. Join us for a romp in the wave pool, a slip down the slide, and dunk at the 
water basketball hoop. 
 
Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Mar 20 

Fun day at school, right before our Spring break. Hope everyone has a great Spring 
break!  
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Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Mar 20 

Mr. J ready to do the egg walk, at the Spring break assembly. 

  

 

 

 

 
Lorna Byrne Middle @lornabyrnems · Mar 11 

On Monday, March 16th and Thursday, March 19th the Studio to School educators 
offered a free showing of the film "Gandhi". 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
  
Scott Polen 
Principal 
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